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Dear Sir/ Madam, 
I am writing to ask you NOT to reduce ANY of the Entitlements that Employees 
covered by the ASU can currently access! 
I feel very strongly that Worker’s who are injured in the course of their duty, need all 
the support that they can get and most definitely do not need to be punished by 
having their entitlements reduced! 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
Sincerely, 
Liz Hammond 
 




